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Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

We support the motion for Everyone Safe Passage. There have been so many “close encounters” with drivers who
don’t pay attention to the horses, runners and hikers and dangerous situations have become a daily occurrence.
Please don’t let a pedestrian or horse die before you take action. This is long overdue.

Since the Park renovation, the number of cars on Chesebro Road has increased significantly.
People come from all over to bike and hike here and many have never seen a horse up close. They have no idea how
a horse behaves so a bridle path would make our community safer for everyone.

Sincerely,
Shel and Lisa Schneider
Schneider Endurance Horses

Old Agoura








